
 | coquitlam.ca/

Alternate Ways to Get to the  
Crunch this Summer

While improvements are underway, parking will be 
impacted and trail users are encouraged to use other 
forms of transit:

 > Start your warm-up by walking to the trail.

 > Take transit – several bus stops are located at various 
entry points of the Crunch. 

 > Carpool with friends.

With the Lansdowne Drive parking lot closed, those who 
require a vehicle to travel to the Crunch should avoid 

parking along Lansdowne 
and seek alternative parking 
locations at the Runnel 
Drive parking lot and the 
Bramble Park courts parking 
lot on Panorama Drive.

Please respect the 
neighbours to the trail and 
obey all parking and traffic 
signs and signals.

Questions?  
Parks Customer Service 
604-927-6300 |  
parks@coquitlam.ca

Coquitlam Crunch Trail
Parking Lot Construction

As part of the improvements to the Coquitlam Crunch,  
the parking lot will undergo construction over summer 2021.  

The work is expected to be complete by the end of the summer.

Runnel Drive Parking Lot

Bramble Park Courts  
Parking Lot

Under 
Construction


